Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Kurt Lynch <kurt.lynch12@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 7:13 PM

To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Re: Comment on 19-21
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additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Hello,

| support any removal of regulations that inhibit homeowners from building on their rooftops as they see fit. Please
approve these and continue to streamline regulations that inhibit housing production and renovation. Thank you.

Kurt Lynch
48 Bates St NW
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